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    JOIN US AT OUR 1st CSA Retiree - Long Island Unit WINERY TOUR

EVENT: Hampton Luxury Liner    


PRICE OF WINERY TOUR INCLUDES:
Private VIP Winery Tour 


 Round Trip Luxury Motor Coach Transportation







 Wine Tastings at 3 Long Island East End Wineries
DATE: Wednesday, May 6, 2020



 Gourmet Appetizers and Lunch
TIME:  9:30 A.M. To 4:30 P.M.                        

 Live Music and Dancing
PRICE:  $100.00 p.p. Current Members & Spouses
                (Domestic Partners/Significant Others)

    $125.00 p.p. for Non-Members












BRING YOUR SPOUSE AND FRIENDS — EAT — DRINK — BE MERRY
ENTERTAINMENT & DANCING

PICK-UP LOCATION: - Melville Park & Ride Lot 




        399 N Service Road

      


        Melville, NY 11747




        Long Island Expressway - Exit 49 
every attendEE RECEIVES A FREE SOUVENIR WINE GLASS


RESERVATION DEADLINE IS THURSDAY, April 16, 2020
Please Mail the Completed Reservation Form Below along with payment
Names(s)_____________________________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________Phone#_____________________________


          Check here if you are a LI Unit Member         Email Address______________________________________

I (We) will attend the Winery Tour  # attending_____ @ $100.00 ($125.00 After April 16) Total Sent $________
I (We) will attend the Winery Tour  # attending_____ @ $125.00 (LI Unit-Non-Members) Total Sent $________
Make check payable to: CSA/LI Unit: mail to: CSA/LI Unit, P.O. Box 511, Plainview, NY 11803-0511

RETIREE CHAPTER—LI UNIT


 P.O. BOX 511 


PLAINVIEW, NY 11803-0511





TO OBTAIN THE SPECIAL PRICE OF $100.00, YOU MUST BE A PAID UP MEMBER OF THE LONG ISLAND RETIREE UNIT & RESPOND NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 2020. AFTER THAT DATE THE COST WILL BE $125.00 PER PERSON. 





(SPACE IS LIMITED – PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS EARLY)


THERE WILL BE NO REFUNDS AFTER THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 2020


























